
WINGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hadrian Road, Fenham 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 9HN 
     Telephone 0191 2735466   

                                                                                     
28th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ahead of refugee week (14th to 18th June), we are having a non-uniform day called ‘A Day 
of Welcome’ on Friday 11th June.  It is a day of solidarity and learning that aims to build a 
culture of welcome and understanding for refugees and asylum seekers. Children (and 
staff!) are invited to come dressed as their hero.   
 
In exchange, we ask each child for a donation of £1 to support of Refugee Action (below 
links will give more information). We hope that together we will raise over £500!  
 
https://www.norfolksos.co.uk/dow-2021 
 
https://www.refugee-action.org.uk/ 

 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Mrs. Mullarkey                
Head Teacher  
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